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Dear Parent / Carer,  

On the 23rd October, I will be attending a training course after school. Therefore there will be no 

choir on that day. Choir will start again as normal the first Monday back from the half term break on 

the 6th November.  

Please ensure that you collect your child at the usual school closing time in the usual place, or if your 

child goes to afterschool club, they will attend that as normal.   

Many thanks, Mr Leadbeater,  

Music coordinator.  
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